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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

The Town of Belville is now accepting applications from citizens who 
are interested in serving on the Belville Planning Board. The appointee 
will fill a vacancy for a term that will expire in August of 2022.         
 
Applications are available online at www.townofbelville.com under the 
Town Forms tab or at the Belville Town Hall, located at 63 River Road, 
Belville, NC.  Office hours are 8:00 am to 4:30 pm, Monday – Friday.  
The submission deadline is Wednesday, March 17, 2021 at 4 pm. 
  
For additional information regarding the vacancy, please contact 
Sharon Niemann, Town Clerk, at (910)371-2456.  

 
 

Posted:   2-25-2021 
                 Sharon Niemann, Town Clerk 

 


